
Reopen PGCPS: In-person Hybrid Learning Enrollment Survey 
Guidance 

 
 

We are reaching out to you through this survey to gather your intentions regarding your child or 
children returning to in-person hybrid instruction when schools reopen for the remainder of the 
school year. Prince George’s County Public Schools (PGCPS) is providing the option for 
parents and guardians to choose between continuing with at-home full distance learning or 
returning to in-person hybrid instruction. Hybrid instruction means part time in-person instruction 
and part time at-home learning.  Students will be in school for two days each week. Information 
on full distance learning, in-person hybrid instruction and the school reopening plan can be 
found on the PGCPS website.  
 
When responding to this survey, you are committing to how your 
child will receive instruction for the remainder of the school year. 
Responses to this survey may not be altered once submitted. If the 
virtual option is selected, your child must remain distance learning for 
the remainder of the school year. 
 
Please take the time to answer the survey. You will be prompted to complete a survey for each 
child within your household.   
 
The deadline to complete the survey is Sunday, February 28, 2021. If a parent/guardian does 
not complete the survey by the February 28, 2021 deadline, the system will select your child for 
in-person hybrid instruction through the last day of school. 

 
Survey Links: 

●​ English: Reopen PGCPS: In-person Hybrid Learning Enrollment Survey 
●​ French:  Sondage sur l'engagement au retour à l’instruction en personne 
●​ Spanish: Encuesta sobre el compromiso de volver a la instrucción en persona 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Reopen_PGCPS_English
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Reopen_PGCPS_French
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Reopen_PGCPS_Spanish

